








From: Tom LaPenna
To: _CityCouncilListPublic
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Thank You All
Date: Thursday, June 22, 2023 10:53:50 AM

Dear Council Members, 

Thank You all so much for correcting the exception to the Rent Control Ordinance that
affected five rent controlled parks housing Seniors in our city.  I appreciate your continued
willingness to listen to the SRMOA members who spoke at Council Chamber Tuesday
evening; their stories are more important than my words. Thanks again for listening and
caring. I also have a meeting set with Director Basinger next week to discuss protecting the
Senior Park designations and reviewing the in place transfer (rent increase) provision of the
ordinance. 

Again, please know that you have really, “done the right thing”  helping Seniors in Santa
Rosa.

Best Regards, 
Tom LaPenna
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